
CINCINNATI OPERA PRESENTS

A sensory-friendly rehearsal:

The Barber
of Seville
Saturday, July 1, 2023

WHAT:   Enjoy a working piano rehearsal of The Barber of Seville—
  a supremely silly story of a barber who plays
  matchmaker for a lovelorn nobleman and a clever 
  young heiress. It’s serious fun.

WHERE:  Music Hall | 1241 Elm Street | Cincinnati, OH 45202

WHEN:   Saturday, July 1, 2023
  2:00 p.m. Doors open
  2:30 p.m. Rehearsal begins

WHAT TO EXPECT
 • House lights are a little brighter

 • Accessible seating and amenities are available

 • No restrictions on moving around, entry and 
  exit to the theater, or noise 

 • Trained volunteers, ushers, and staff to help 
  provide a quality experience for everyone

 • Multiple designated quiet areas in the hall for 
  audience member use

Support for this Sensory-Friendly Rehearsal provided by:
The William Plott Sensory Fund

FREE (Limit 4 per household; additional seats upon request subject to availability.)
Reserve your tickets today at cincinnatiopera.org/sensory

Questions? Need further assistance? Please contact Tracy Wilson, Director of 
Community Engagement & Education: twilson@cincinnatiopera.org

Macy’s is proud to partner with Cincinnati Children’s Starting Our Adventure Right (SOAR)
program to make these events accessible to more children and families. 

SOAR is made possible by Macy’s support.


